
David Crompton 

From: David Crompton 
Sent: Tuesday, 27 August 2013 12:35 PM 
To: 
Subject: 

Paula Lunt; Stephen Stathis; Leianne McArthur; Liz Powell 
Re: Invitation to visit the proposed site at Logan 

Dear Stephen 
I am away on Friday but have spoken to Liz (DoN). If you can come in the morning we can arrange 
someone to take you around and I can then talk with you on Monday. 
Regards 
David 
Associate Professor David Crompton OAM 
MBBS Grad Dip Soc Sci (Psych) 
FRANZCP F AChAM (RACP) 
Executive Director 
Addiction and Mental Health Services 
Metro South HHS 
Centre for Neuroscience, Recovery and Mental Health 
Diamantina Health Partners 

On 27/08/2013, at 9:01 AM, "Stephen Stathis" wrote: 

Dear David 

I understand this is still under negotiation. 

I know you have expressed reservations about the appropriateness of the proposed interim 
site at Logan Hospital for adolescent beds after Barrett closes. Based on our conversation at 
the Senior Leadership Forum, I also have concerns. 

Is it possible for Leanne Geppert, Ingrid Adamson (Project officer for the Implementation 
Strategy) and I visit the site sometime this Friday (30th), so we can view the ward. 

Kind regards 

Stephen 

Dr Stephen Stathis 
Clincal Director 
Child and Youth Mental Health Service 

Children's Health Queensland Hospital and Health Service Queensland Health 
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C/o. Child and Family Therapy Unit 
Royal Children's Hospital 
Hers(on, OLD 4029 
www.healtl\Jll9.gov.au!Childrenshealth 

2 

MSS.001.002.0112EXHIBIT 1130




